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Dear Friends of the Wichita Toy Run: 

The Wichita Toy Run will be held this year on Sunday,  November 5,  2023 .  We will 
be celebrating 44 years of collecting toys for the kids in our community.  Collected toys and donations will 
be presented to The United States Marine Corps Toys for Tots, The Salvation Army, and the Kansas Food 
Bank for their 2023 Christmas programs.  

The support from our sponsors is a big part of what makes this event so successful.  We are extremely 
thankful for the generous donations each year.  The Wichita Toy Run is a 501(c)3 charitable organization 
and all sponsors will receive a verification letter confirming their donation for tax purposes upon request . 

Sponsorship for the Wichita Toy Run begins at $100.  This includes the sponsor’s name or business 
printed on the back of the official commemorative t-shirt.  Donations in the amount of $500 or more will 
include your company logo printed on the t-shirts, if desired.  Checks should be made payable to “Wichita 
Toy Run Association” and sent to the address listed below.  If you are a NEW $500+ sponsor, please send 
a black and white copy of your company logo to our email address listed below.  Sponsored businesses are 
also featured on our Facebook page throughout the Toy Run season as a “FEATURED SPONSOR”. 

Please note, in order to have the shirts printed in a timely fashion, sponsor donations must be received 
by September 15, 2023.  This deadline guarantees the sponsor’s information on the shirt.  All donations 
received after the deadline will be gladly accepted, however, publishing of the sponsors information cannot 
be guaranteed.   

Please complete the enclosed “Sponsor Information” form for our records and return it with your 
donation.  This information helps us keep your sponsor information up to date.  As a token of our 
appreciation you will receive an official 2023 commemorative t-shirt, so please be sure to include your size 
on the form.  If your business would also like to donate any items for the prize drawings, please note on the 
form as well. 

If your business would like to sell the souvenir Toy Run buttons, please contact us and we will coordinate 
with you during the distribution of the buttons.  We will need a designated person at your place of business 
to contact.  The buttons are available for a $2.00 donation and help provide additional funds for the event. 

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact us.  And again, thank you for your support of the 2023 
Wichita Toy Run 

Sincerely, 

Wichita Toy Run Association 
PO Box 782493 Wichita, Ks 67278 
Wtr.est1980@yahoo.com  
 


